
25th September 2007

Manjit Singh
Sant Nirankari Mission
(Universal Brotherhood)

Dear Manjit,

Re: Supporting Organ Donation

Thank you for the warm hospitality that was given to Marie Alexander when she 
spoke to your group about organ donation.

We have received wonderful feedback from Marie about the successful night and 
that approximately 70 people registered to become organ donors.

As you are aware currently Australia has one of the lowest donation rates in the 
developed world, with only 10 donors per million population.   Therefore talks like the 
one Marie presented to your group is an important part of raising awareness about organ 
donation.  

We would like to thank you again for supporting organ donation.

Yours Sincerely,

Dana Stojakovic

Dana Stojakovic
Administration Officer
LifGift


